
Hydro One Clean Up Crew 

 

Please be advised that Hydro One has volunteered to send a crew to Rhoddy’s Bay on Thursday, May 25, 

2017 starting at 8:30 a.m. to assist the Township with post-flood clean up. If you’d like Hydro One to 

assist you, please leave neat piles at the end of your drive way, one pile for debris and waste and the 

other pile for appliances.  

There will be 3 dumpsters placed on Caruso Circle at McNeill Road. These dumpsters are to assist with 

clean-up for properties affected by the flood. One dumpster is for METAL ONLY (including appliances). 

You must have all fridge/freezer contents cleaned our prior to placing in the dumpster. The other 2 

dumpsters are for waste and debris. Hazardous waste (such as paint cans) cannot be disposed of in 

these dumpsters, please see our website or this week’s Township Times for information pertaining to 

the Hazardous Waste Depot.  

At this time we ask that you pile the sandbags at the end of your laneway in a manner that will not 

interfere with the flow of traffic. We will advise once a plan is in place for sandbag disposal.  

The Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing has not yet confirmed a date for the public information 

meeting, but once they have, we will let you know.  

 

 

 

 

 

CLEAN UP CREW IS 

ON THE WAY! 


